
 

 

 

 

 

15th April, 2024 

 

To,                              

BSE Limited,  

Corporate Relationship Department 

First Floor, New Tracing Ring 

Rotunda Building 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai — 400 001. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Disclosure of non-applicability of SEBI Circular dated 26th November, 2018 with regard to 

fund raising by issuance of debt securities by large entities  

Ref: Security ID - KSE; Security Code - 519421; ISIN: INE953E01014 

With reference to the SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated, 26th November, 

2018 in respect of fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entity and disclosures and 

compliances thereof by such Large Corporate, we hereby confirm that as on March 31, 2024, the 

Company does not fall under the category of “Large Corporate”, as per the framework provided 

in the aforesaid Circular. 

Therefore, the requirements of filing the initial disclosure and annual disclosure as per the 

Annexures A and B1 and B2 to the above-mentioned Circular for the Financial Year ended 2023-

24, are not applicable to KSE Limited. 

We request you to take the above on record.  

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

For KSE Limited 

 

 

Srividya Damodaran 

Company Secretary  
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